
 

CUSTOMS DEPARTMENT 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS 

 

SUBMISSION OF VALID TRADE LICENCES ISSUED BY LOCAL GOVERNMENT AUTHORITIES 

Customs House Brokers & Freight Forwarding Agents are kindly requested to produce a 

copy of their renewed Trade Licence for the period 2014, issued by Local Government 

Authorities, to the Registration Unit, 2nd Floor, Custom House, Mer Rouge, not later than 

31 January 2014. 

 

 

09 December 2013 
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CUSTOMS DEPARTMENT 

 

  


